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Utility Billing Delivery Options 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City of Saskatoon proceed with Option 2 – Make eBill the Default Option for 
Customers. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on May 8, 2024, 
considered a report of the Corporate Financial Services Division regarding the above. 
 
In addition to the above noted recommendation, the Committee also resolved that a 
report come back in a year on the progress of the eBill enhancement program. 
 
Attachment 
May 8, 2024 report of the Corporate Financial Services Division. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  


